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To whom it may concern 

Please ask for:  Stuart Black 
Direct Dial: 01463 702251 
E-mail:  stuart.black@highland.gov.uk 
Our Reference: JSB/VM 
Date: 25 January 2019 
  

 
Dear sir/madam 
 
Subsea 7 has been fully operational for over 40 years in Caithness and The Highland Council 
(THC), and its predecessor local authorities (Highland Regional Council and Caithness District 
Council), have enjoyed a positive relationship with the multi-national company over this 
period.  Planning, and the subsequent facility development, have all been completed on a 
collaborative basis to ensure that the site was constructed in keeping with the local 
development plans, environmental needs and area requirements.   
 
The chosen location in 1978 on the shores of Sinclair’s Bay, involved passing over one of 
Scotland’s most beautiful beaches and heads in a landward direction for 7.8 kilometres over 
farm and peat lands.  The site also neighbours a Site of Special Scientific Interest, one of the 
highest environmental designations in the UK. I can confirm that Subsea 7 works hard with all 
the various statutory agencies to ensure that the bundle pipeline construction process meets 
or exceeds all the environmental requirements for such an area.   Subsea 7 continuously 
ensures that all stakeholders, visitors and tourists are duly considered and accommodated as 
part of the operations taking place at Wester Site. 
 
Throughout their tenure, the local management team, supported by their Aberdeen office, 
has operated with a high degree of corporate social responsibility, contributing greatly to 
community life and various events e.g. beach cleans, and educational programmes with local 
schools. They also operate a Performance Recognition Scheme which has delivered hundreds 
of thousands of pounds in financial support to local community organisations over the past 
40 years. 
 
Subsea 7 has provided significant economic benefits with a predominately local work force of 
around 150 people. This brings high quality job opportunities for a wide variety of skill sets.  
Caithness, and indeed the Highlands, has benefitted greatly as a result of this world class 
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pipeline fabrication site operating in the area. It is considered a key long term employer 
following the downturn of the fishing industry and the reduced requirement for labour in the 
agricultural sector. 
 
To summarise, Subsea 7 has been an important player in the continuing economic 
development of the North of Scotland, and has done so with the highest regard for the 
environment and the local community.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
J Stuart Black 
Director 
 








